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Submission: I think feed-in tariffs should be based on how much the purchaser of the excess solar power generation would have
to pay for any other source of electricity. For example, if providers have to pay 12c/kwh for coal-based generation, then the
solar FIT should be at least that. [ say 'at least' because the solar-generated electricity provides many large benefits, for
example health and environmental benefits. We need to provide incentives to people to help lower our greenhouse gas
emissions and have a better lifestyle.

I am currently receiving a FIT of 11.1c/kwh. Given that I then have to pay around 30c/kwh for any electricity I purchase, this
seems to be unfair.





